
Platinum Health 
provides financial 
relief to members

because we care

Members are reminded that PH is providing
R17.5 million relief to members through
its contributions increase holiday for
January and February 2022, for all three
scheme options.

This means members are still paying
2021 contributions in January and
February 2022.

Members will only start to pay 2022 contributions
increase from 1 March 2022.

Platinum Health 
Committed to provide 

affordable healthcare to members!


